

## Dear Valued Customer:

The COVID-19 situation is quite fluid and we continue to monitor it multiple times daily. At Affordable Sheds, please know that we are following and have implemented the latest CDC guidelines to ensure the safety and well-being of our clients and staff. We are making extra efforts to disinfect frequently touched door handles, countertops, and other surfaces.

Our location in Stafford VA remains open from 10-5 Monday thru Friday and 10-3 on Saturdays for those who wish to see shed displays. The majority of our duties, sales, and construction, can be performed either remotely or well within social distancing guidelines. If an onsite consultation is desired, we can perform this with or without your attendance since the information we need is outside. We are available by phone, email, or text to assist with your questions and review the details on the purchase of your new shed.

Ensuring the safety and well-being of our clients and associates is paramount in everything we do at Affordable Sheds. Should you have any questions or concerns, please send us an e mail at affordablesheds@verizon.net, or give us a call at 540-657-6770 or text Doug Lewis at 804-306-5225.

CDC Recommendations https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/summary.html

World Health Recommendations https://www.who.int/health-topics/coronavirus

OSHA Recommendations https://www.osha.gov/SLTC/covid-19/

We thank you and look forward to the opportunity to serve you through this difficult time. We are committed to doing our part to keep serving our clients safely.

Sincerely,



Doug Lewis President Affordable Sheds, Inc.